
         
   Department of Conservation and Recreation 

    Commonwealth of Massachusetts 
 
 

  PUBLIC MEETING #3 
 

Michael Joyce Memorial Playground 
Improvements 

Marine Park, South Boston, MA 
  

Thursday, April 28th, 2022- 6:00 p.m. – 7:30 p.m.  
 

Register Here: https://zoom.us/meeting/register/tJclf-CqqT4uEtZ9AMQukGRnLTZMVPPLID97 
 

In this public meeting, DCR will present the final design for improvements to the Michael Joyce 
Memorial Playground at Marine Park in South Boston. Design input was gathered in the fall of 
2020 via virtual assignments presented to children at South Boston schools, as well as a public 
meeting at the beginning of 2022. The Design Team will present the revised design that is based on 
the public feedback that was received.  
   
If you have questions or concerns or would like to be added to an email list to receive DCR general 
or project-specific announcements, please email mass.parks@mass.gov or call 617-626-4973.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Reasonable accommodations for people with disabilities are available upon request. Include a description of the 
accommodation you will need, please include as much detail as you can. Also include a way we can contact you if we 
need more information. Please allow at least two weeks advance notice. Last minute requests will be accepted, but we 
may be unable to fulfill the request. Please send an e-mail to Melixza G. Esenyie, ADA and Diversity Manager at the 
Executive Office of Energy and Environmental Affairs at Melixza.Esenyie2@mass.gov or call 617-872-3270. 

 
Please follow us on Twitter at MassDCR! 
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